
Holiday 

Party  
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day Party will be held at the 

December meetingτ

December 12th at 7pm.  We will have the tradi-

tional Chinese Gift Exchangeτa hilarious good 

time.  If you wish to participate, bring a wrapped gift 

($25 limit).   This year members will receive a $10 certifi-

cate to apply toward their meal ($15 for family member-

ship).  If you would like to bring a small dessert to share, 

please feel free to do so.   
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Meeting Location  

The Broken Barrel Tavern  

at 4700 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, Florida 32905  
WWW.BROKENBARRELTAVE RN.COM 

EVERY  MEETING  W E GIVE  AWAY  GREAT  DOOR  PRIZES  AND  GREAT  STORIES !   

BRING  A F RIEND  AND  CHECK  US OUT !  

COME  EARLY AND  ORDER  A  FABULOUS  MEAL  
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Event  Time  
 Member's 

Cost                   

 Coordinator  

Phone # / E - mail   

DUDC Meeting   

Broken Barrel Tavern, Palm Bay  

Every 2nd Wednesday of the 

Month @ 7 pm  
 Free   Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

DUDC Board Meeting **Meeting place TBD  
Every 4th Monday of the Month 

@ 6:30 pm  
Free   Contact any Board Member to  Attend  

Blue Heron Bridge Dive  Any time the Tide is Right!  Free  Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

Jupiter Dive Center, Riviera Beach  10 November 2012, @ 9 am  $55  Terry Peterman  tpeterman@downunderdiveclub.com  

Manatee Snorkel  January 26, 2013 @ 6:15am  $50  Jeri Curley  jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com  

Cancellation Policy for Club Sponsored Dives:    Deposits will be refunded with 2 weeks notice of  the scheduled event or with a 

paid replacement diver.  Refunds of money paid after the 2 week cancellation period is subject to board approval .  All requests for 

refunds after this period MUST be made in writing.  Money and deposits are refunded when dives are cancelled by the Charter o r D UDC.          

ALL DIVES MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO THE DAY OF THE DIVE.  NON - MEMBERS ADD $5.  

 (This calendar is tentative and subject to change.)      

We Support Our Local Dive Shops :  

Sea Level Scuba  

4155 Dow Rd Suite U  

Melbourne, FL. 32934  

(321)255 -1825  

 

 

 

Hattôs Diving Headquarters, Inc. 

2006 South Front Street  

Melbourne, Florida 32901  

(321) 723 -5932  

JND Scuba Center  

4651 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, FL 32905  

(321) 723 -8888  

 

Manatee Snorkel  

with Bird Underwater Dive 

Center on January 26, 2013 

cost to club members is 

$50.  We will beat the 

crowds and have a close en-

counter with these gentle 

giants.  Sign up early.  

DUES  

Donôt forget Club Dues are Due in February.  

Keep your membership current.  $25 for sin-

gle member and $35 for family membership.  

Ask about any discounts available.  

http://www.sealevelscuba.com


 

 

   

End of Another Great Year 

This year has flown by so quickly!  We had our Manatee Snorkel trips in January and February, Roatan in 
September and Blue Heron Bridge year round, Jupiter and West Palm dives, just to recall a few of our great 
trips.   

We are heading back up to Crystal River to snorkel with the Manatees in January.  We are trying out a new 
operation in order to beat the crowds and enjoy a closer and better experience.  The cost to club members is 
$50.  The catch is we have to lock in our reservation early.  So I am asking all interested to sign up  and pay at 
the next meeting or before December 19.  In order to keep our group rate, we will need 10 snorkelers.   

The Down Under Dive Club (DUDC) is pleased to announce a photography contest. Participants are allowed a maxi-
mum of two entries. There are six categories for entries: 

¶ Novice - Above water, but dive related 

¶ Novice - Underwater Wide Angle 

¶ Novice - Underwater Close-Up 

¶ Experienced - Above water, but dive related 

¶ Experienced - Underwater Wide Angle 

¶ Experienced - Underwater Close-Up 

All participants must be club members. Entries should measure 
no more than 1200 pixels on the longest side. Photos should 
have only minor edits performed (crop, rotate, color correction, 
scale, etc.) as this is a photography contest, not a graphic design 
contest. Entries should be submitted in as a .jpg or .png file. 

Participants will retain copyright on their respective entries. By entering, participants grant the Down Under Dive Club 
a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free license to edit, publish, or republish the submission in perpetuity in any and 
all media for any purpose, without further permission, notice or compensation. 

Entries must be original works by the contest participant. Attach entries to an Email indicating the category to 
photo@downunderdiveclub.com .  Include any comments about the entries in that Email. All entries must received by 

February 28, 2013. Prizes will be awarded at the regular March  meeting on 
Wednesday, March 13, 2012. 

Until Next time,  

Iôll See you Down Under! 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday!  

 ðJeri L. Curley, President  
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Presidentõs Message 

Photo by Vicky Spang  

Photo by Jeri L. Curley  

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/JPEG
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Portable_Network_Graphics
mailto:photo@downunderdiveclub.com
http://www.downunderdiveclub.com/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2012/12/12/419/-/club-meeting.html


Here Comes Santa Clause 

By Terry Peterman  

 

     With Christmas just around the corner many of us will be looking for 

gifts for the diver in our lives.  Here are some suggestions that have a 

slant on safety.  Redundancy has long been a staple concept for technical 

divers to assure safe diving but is usually not practiced by the recreational 

diver.  However, there are a couple of examples that would be a good idea to 

consider.  One is a backup dive computer, although computer malfunctions 

are rare they do happen.  The alterative would be to refer back to the ap-

propriate dive tables, which are not very good with multilevel calculations.  

The other would be a redundant air system such as the ñspare airò, for 

those who night dive a small backup dive light is a good idea as well as a 

good light to use for crevice lighting on day dives.  Additional items that could add to safety, if not al-

ready owned, are a dive compass, surface signal tube, GPS satellite based submersible rescue device, 

dive knife, dive whistle, safety strobe, Dan divers first aid kit, ñSave A Diveò kit,  and for both divers and 

non -divers alike you might consider the gift of training, open water, advanced or specialty classes.  

Happy Holidays to everyone and Iôll see you at the anchor. 
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